
South Shore Soccer League 
General Meeting 
April 13, 2020 
 
 
Minutes 
Minutes submitted by Amanda Grant Start time was 7:34pm 
 
A. Roll Call 

• ABG, ACU, BRA, BRG, BRK, EBG, EAS, HOL/A, MMR, QNY, RAY, RCK, SHA, STO, WBG, WEY, 
WHT 

 
B. Minutes of Previous Meeting 
 
C. Treasurer’s Report-Placed on file 
 
D. Communications 

• Mass Youth & Leagues Committee 
• All your soccer activities are suspended at least until May 3rd due to the Coronavirus.  

Game play can resume the weekend of 5/8-10. This includes all practices, clinics and 
trainings. 

• If you’re not getting emails from MYS Office update your leadership report on the MYS 
website. 

• All other Coronavirus related info will be covered under “Special Reports” 
 

• Spring Season 
• Delayed until at least May 8th. 
• Re-opened the add/drop window until 4/22- This date was picked so we would have 

enough time to fix the schedule 
• A question was asked about changing the player pass rule for this season. Reason being 

it would help to make sure a team could play rather than being dropped. 
• All other Coronavirus related info will be covered under “Special Reports” 

 
• Registrar 

• MYS sent information last month regarding how to print adult credentials. 
• Make sure the pictures are appropriately sized and the jersey numbers are correct. 
• Copies of your final rosters should now be with the Registrar (Amanda) and uploaded 

to SportsPilot (or synced to SSSL if your town uses SP). 
 

• Referees 
• 42 new referees have joined our league.  There will be a new training for them 2 weeks 

prior to the start of the season. 
• There are no more recertifications classes scheduled. 
• Several recertified referees have not had their CORIs cleared for youth games yet 

 
 
E. Reports of Committees 



• Sportsmanship-Nothing 
• Scholarship 

• Deadline the deadline is now 4/30 instead of 4/15 
• TOPS 
• Rules 

 
F. Reports from the Delegates  
 
G. Special Reports 

• Coronavirus impact on our season 
• Information we share today may be out of date tomorrow. Please read emails sent by 

MYS or me on behalf of the SSSL Executive Board. 
• The Leagues Committee continues conducting weekly conference calls to coordinate 

actions should we be allowed to begin the season at some point this Spring. 
• The LC will be deciding on MTOC next weekend, in any event, if is it held several 

leagues will not participate. 
• Refunds will be provided, but the amount of the refund will not be determined until 

after the schedule begins (or is canceled).  
• Submitted question answered https://forms.gle/vbXMqE8YUHTYzuy87 

 
H. Unfinished Business 

• There was a question about ads on uniforms, these ads can’t change the color of the 
uniform and can’t change the look of the uniform. They can be placed on the back, 
bottom or sleeve of the jersey. 

 
I. New Business 

• SSSL website will be getting an update, SP is spinning up a new more secure platform for 
the sites they host.  

 
J. For the Good of Soccer 
 
K. Adjournment 
 
 
End Time 8:33pm 

https://forms.gle/vbXMqE8YUHTYzuy87

